COPY
LLOYD’S RECGISTER OF oljliriiie

-1, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex
Telex No.: 24305 s

2nd June, 1960,

Dear Bir,

Steamers "GYT1LIR" and "GUDMUNDUR JUNI"

I have your letter of the 24th May and note the
verious proposals being congidered by the Owners regarding
the future of these ghips, ané I sha 1 be glaé if you
will keep this office fully edvised of their final
decisions.

You should bear in mind that, in view of the age of
these ships and the surveye outetanding, no further
certificates should ve jggued by you without reference
to this office before proceeding with the survey.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Comnittee.

v. R. Jessen, EBQe,

REYKJAVIK.
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